
P.I.A.A. District 6 

Competitive Spirit Survey 

 The P.I.A.A. is moving forward with plans to introduce Competitive Sprit as 
a sanctioned sport to expand competitive opportunities for girls.  In the effort to 
effectively initiate a District 6 competition and integrate it into the state plans we 
are collecting information regarding existing levels of interest and practice. 

 While many details regarding season, length of season, District 
qualifications etc. remain to be worked out, we do know that there will be three 
divisions established based upon the size of the squad.  Small Varsity Division will 
consist of squads with 15 or fewer members, Medium Varsity Division will consist 
of squads with 16-20 members, and Large Varsity Division will be for those 
squads with 21 or more members.  

Please answer the following questions and return the survey to Dr. Dave 
Crumrine at dcrumrine@scsd.k12.pa.us by the end of June. Thanks for your help! 

1. Does your school sponsor a Competitive Cheerleading Squad?  What size 
squad?  
 

2. Once the PIAA organizes its’ own approach to the sport (rules, dates, nature 
of competition, etc.) would your school be interested in participating in 
District 6 qualifiers for possible State competitions?   If details were worked 
out for 2012/13 would you be interested in participating that quickly? 
 

3. What competitions is your squad planning on participating in during the 
upcoming year? 
 
 

4.  What suggestions would you offer the District 6 Committee as we consider 
how to best select our allotted 6 qualifiers for the state competition? 


